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MRRA BOD meeting minutes

January 5, 2021

Members present; Dottie Semonian, Karen Scammell, Chur Masors, Bob Bowen, Mark Romanowsky, Andy Hutchinson, Dennis
McCarthy,

ltem 1. Dennis is to send to the membership the spred sheet of members who are receiving the discounts from last year.

ltem 2. Swim test will no longer need to be retaken every five years for members. The swim certificate is required for new members.
A swim certificate on file is all that is required for members. A motion was made and second by Mark R., to remove the

five year requirement. All voted in favor and the motion passed.

Iltem 3. Karen S. Presented her information regarding UML. The university is trying to bring 40% of the students back on campus for
the spring semester. Peter Murray thinks the Boat house will be open this spring between April and June.

ltem 4.  The Festival Regatta plan is on hold with a final decision to be made in February or March.

ltem 5. The next payment to UML for the use of the boathouse is in April.

ltem 6. Members are allowed to watch the required safety video on line.

ltem 7. At the club meeting we need to start the formation of club committees focusing on the safety and equipment committees.
ltem 8.  The club will plan on one season of learn to row in the summer.

Meeting adjourned

Respectfully submitted,

Dennis McCarthy


mailto:Mccarthydennismccarthy216@gmail.com
mailto:Mccarthydennismccarthy216@gmail.com
mailto:Mccarthydennismccarthy216@gmail.com
mailto:Mccarthydennismccarthy216@gmail.com

